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We request that all school  reading books and 
library books are returned for the start of the 
new term in September. Also, any pupils who 
have represented the school in sports teams 
who may have school kit at home are asked to 
ensure that these are also returned. It is not 
necessary to wash the kit. 
Thankyou for your help in this matter. 
 
 

The Y6 SATS results are in and once again pupils 
at Smith`s Wood Primary have performed beyond 
national average levels in all subjects. 
The figure in brackets shows the national    
figure for last year. 
 
Reading (expected level) 84%  (75% national) 
Writing (expected level) 91% (78% national) 
Maths (expected level) 91% (76% national) 
Reading, Writing ,Maths combined 84% (64% 
national) 
Spelling and Grammar 93% (78% national) 
 
A more detailed breakdown of the results is  
available on the school website. 
 
 

UNIFORM 
Please remember before your child comes 
back to school in September that you label all 
of their  uniform with their name.   
 
Please ensure that you send pupils in with 
their book bags, PE kit, lunch and water    
bottles at the beginning of the school day. 

Academic Year 2019-20 
Autumn term 
Monday 2/9/19 Teacher Day 
Pupils start on Tuesday 3/9/19 at 8.45am 
Half Term 28/10/19– 1/11/19 
Teacher day Friday 29/11/19 
Term ends Friday 20/12/19 
 
Spring term 
Mon 6/1/20 Teacher day 
Pupils start on Tues. 7/1/20 
Half term  17/2/20– 21/2/20 
Term ends Friday 3/4/20 
 
Summer term 
Pupils start on Mon 20/4/20 
May Day Friday 08/05/19 
Half term 25/5/20– 29/5/20 
Teacher day Friday 26/6/20 
Term ends for pupils 17/7/20 
Teacher day 20/7/20 
 
The school is required to open for pupils       
for 190 days a year, with 5 additional days 
designated as staff training days. 
 
Smith`s Wood Primary Academy always    
provides the full 190 days legally required. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

On behalf of all staff, sincere thanks for all of 
the generous gifts and cards given to staff over 
the past few days. At the end of a long-and 
successful-year, your gifts and comments are 
very much appreciated .. 


